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Regular Monthly Meeting, June 2k, I963

Ihe Planning Board of the Township of Bedminster met in regular session on this date.
Members present were Acting Chairman Slater, Messrs. Kean and Field.' Others present were
Township Committeeman Ten Eyck, Counsel Bowlby and the Secretary. The following members
of the Mayor's Advisory Committee were also present: Messrs. P.W. Smith, J.H. Ewing,
D. Bourne, J. Ballontins, D. Look, W. Pollock, S. Spivack, C.E. Brady, E.M. Barnes and
the Mrs. Barbara K^ng.and CandaceN:A.shmune Also present was Planning Consultant Charles
K. Agle.

Acting Chairman Slater announced that there were no applications for subdivisions of
land to be considered by the Board at this meeting. He also announced that the Board
could not conduct official business due to lack of a quorum.

Mr, Agle submitted a memorandum dated June 2k, I963, which memorandum was explained by
Mr, Agle with use of several maps.

A general discussion of the contents of the memorandum and the Master Plan program
followed.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Attest:

Secretary




